
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
QUEBEC COURT OF APPEAL 

 
October 3rd, 2013 

 
 

NOTICE  
 
 

Notices of hearing 
 
In order to standardize procedures between the Montreal and Quebec City 
offices of the Court of Appeal, please note that as of October 3th, 2013, notices of 
hearing will be sent to attorneys by fax only. Therefore, for hearings taking place 
in Montreal (Ernest-Cormier Building), attorneys will no longer be notified of the 
hearing date by phone before the roll is sent. 
 
As for self-represented litigants, notices of hearing will continue to be sent by 
registered mail. 
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CHIEF JUSTICE OF QUEBEC 
 

 


